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PRESS RELEASE  
 

Warren Fire Department responds to 
Commercial Fire  

 
The Warren Fire Department would like to provide an update 
regarding a Commercial Fire at a local business today.  On 
06/29/2024 at approximately 6:00 a.m. The Warren Fire 
Department was dispatched to Chicago Deli on 13 Mile Road for 
lite smoke coming from the building. Upon arrival fire  crews were 
met by an employee waving at the front entrance of the building. 
Fire crews encountered heavy smoke conditions coming from the 
roof and front of the building. 
 
 Crews  quickly and simultaneously  set up roof operations, and 
breached the front door of the structure  and  begin 
extinguishment of the fire.  After extinguishment, fire crews 
began to check for additional fire extension and after finding none 
deemed the fire out. 
 
The Battalion Chief on scene stated that there were no injuries to 
civilians or  Fire department personnel. 
 
Fire crews were on the scene for approximately  2 hours, returning 
to service at 8:01 a.m. Fire investigators will be returning to the 
scene today to confirm the origin and cause of the fire, however 
preliminary reports suggest that the fire was accidental in nature 
and  caused by faulty equipment. 
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